
Public Notice
Updated weight limits on Virginia bridges and culverts

In accord with state and federal law, the Virginia Department of Transportation (VDOT) has

imposed new or changed existing weight restrictions and installed new signage indicating the

updated weight restrictions on the following bridges and culverts (structures) in Virginia within

the last 30 days.

The list above is not a comprehensive list of all structures with weight restrictions in the

Commonwealth but shows only structures that have new or changed weight restrictions

within the last 30 days. The list contains only basic structure identification and location

information and the date the new or changed weight restriction and signage became effective.

For a full listing of all bridge and culvert weight restrictions with detailed information about

specific structures, including location data and actual weight limits, visit vdot.virginia.gov and

navigate to Traffic and Travel/For freight operators/Truck restrictions. This page references a

posted structures report and a GIS map tool that contain detailed information about

restricted structures in Virginia. To receive email notifications regarding new or updated

weight restrictions for structures statewide, complete the sign-up form on the web page.

Notices regarding bridges and culverts with new or updated weight restrictions are published

monthly by VDOT. For additional information or questions, please contact haulingpermits@

vdot.virginia.gov or the Load Rating Program Manager, Manjil Devkota at 804-786-4064.

The Virginia Department of Transportation is committed to ensuring that no person is

excluded from participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be subjected to discrimination

under any of its programs or activities on the basis of race, color, or national origin, as pro-

tected by Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. If you need further information on VDOT’s

Title VI Program or special assistance for persons with disabilities or limited English profi-

ciency, please contact the Virginia Department of Transportation’s Title VI Program Specialist

at 804-786-2730 or corina.herrera@vdot.virginia.gov.


